Village of Millerton 2025 Spring Newsletter

Townscape Street Clean-Up - Join Townscape on April 26, 2024, 10 AM - 2 PM, for Street Clean-Up In Millerton. Check-In will kick off at the Millerton Farmer's Market at the Townscape table. Area school students (from NY and CT) are assisting to receive community service credit. Additional volunteers are welcome! We will provide safety vests, gloves, trash bags, water and energy snacks. As you may know, Townscape is dedicated to enhancing the beauty of our community.

Water Billing Relevy - Please be advised that residents are recommended to pay their water bill by April 30th to avoid having it levied on their tax bill. For all water billing questions, please contact the Village Hall at 518-789-4489.

Climate Smart - Concerned or curious about toxic PLASTIC in our bodies and in the environment? Come to a FREE screening of Plastic People at the Moviehouse on Sunday April 27th at 11AM. The new documentary will be followed by a Q&A with our local businesses to explore what WE can do to protect ourselves and reduce plastic. Details at climatesmartmillerton.org

Annual Quality Water Report- To comply with State regulations, Village of Millerton Water System will be annually issuing a report describing the quality of your drinking water. The purpose of this report is to raise your understanding of drinking water and awareness of the need to protect our drinking water sources. These reports provide an overview of the previous year's water quality. Included are details about where your water comes from, what it contains, and how it compares to State standards. To view these reports, visit: https://villageofmillerton-ny.gov/water-department/

Eddie Collins Memorial Park Pavillion - Whether you're planning a family reunion, birthday celebration, community gathering, or any other special event, Eddie Collins Memorial Park's pavilion offers the perfect space to make your occasion memorable. For more information or to print the rental application, visit https://villageofmillerton-ny.gov/parks-recreation/

Eddie Collins Memorial Park Soccer Field - For those who are interested in hosting a soccer league or using the field for a special event, Eddie Collins Memorial Park invites you to reserve your dates today. Applications can be found at https://villageofmillerton-ny.gov/parks-recreation/

Brush Pick-Up - Brush pick-up is a service provided to Village of Millerton residents. Collections are generally completed within one week. If you have any questions about the contents or placement of brush please contact the Highway Department at 845-705-5732.

NECC Farmer's Market - Be sure to stop by your favorite farmer's market returning on Saturday 's 10AM-2PM from May-December.

Bulk Trash Day - Winter is OVER. It's time to clean up:-) Bulk Trash Day will be on Saturday May 10th from 9AM to noon. Bring your BIG spring-cleaning to the OLD Town Garage on South Center Street. Details at ClimateSmartMillerton.org.

Music in the Annex - On May 10, 2025, Joint Chiefs will play in the NorthEast-Millerton Library Annex. Doors open at 6:30PM. \$5 suggested donation at the door. Refreshments available. Register to reserve your seats. Seats will be held until 15 minutes before start time. Registrations is not required. Visit jointchiefsmusic.com/music to listen to the Joint Chiefs.

Webutuck Central School District Community Day - Webutuck Central School invites everyone to join them on Community Day on May 17, 2025. Visit https://www.webutuckschools.org/district for more information.

Irondale Schoolhouse Season Opening - Come see the historic one-room schoolhouse from 1858. The Irondale Schoolhouse will have their season opening on May 24, 2025 from 11AM-2PM.

NorthEast-Millerton Library - From April 1st through the 30th, the NorthEast-Millerton Library will have an art fundraiser and exhibit. The showing will be available during Library hours. Paintings in the exhibit were generously donated by artist Harper Blanchet and all proceeds will go toward the operating budget of the NorthEast-Millerton Library. Those interested in purchasing a painted should contact the library director, Rhiannon Leo-Jameson.